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From: Jeff Dixon <jwdixon@mho.com>
Sent: Monday, March 15, 2010 8:09 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Ce: cftcfeedback@fxdd.com

Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

| am writing to you in regards to RIN 3038-ACé61...... | think if you are dumb enough to think that this will help the
US based Forex industry and traders, you really don't know what is going on. This will drive every last US forex
trader to open an overseas account in order to trade, you have already done this to most traders by changing the
rules about hedging and FIFO, what a joke! Then every US based broker will go out of business, no taxes and
loss of even more US jobs....I think you are crazy to think this will help anything, | have not heard one positive
thing for doing this!

| hope this never passes, | think this would be vary unfair to trades and brokers!

Thank You
Jeff Dixon



